
 

 

 
9 November 2021 

 
 

 
Dear Madam or Sir, 

 
 

Thank you for considering donating a raffle prize towards the 
Holy Trinity & St Silas Christmas Raffle fundraiser.  

 
This year we are holding the winter fair on December 10th 

between 3.15- 5.30pm. We very much appreciate donations as 

they help support the school in essential fundraising.  
 

This is also a wonderful opportunity for local businesses to 
promote their services and products to the school community. 

 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 

Yours Sincerely, 
Lorraine Dolan 

 
Head Teacher 

 
 


